
From: Christopher Straka <chris@nvisioncommunities.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 1:01 PM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: RFA 2019-104 Comment 
 
Hi Marisa, 
 
So Hurricane Irma impacted special needs and homeless persons don’t feel like they are less of a 
priority, with respect to this SAIL funding, please consider adding Hurricane Irma impacted counties to 
the Hurricane Michael impacted counties priority, in your funding selection process, rather than a large 
county priority. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Chris 
321-544-8655  
 
 
 


